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From:From:From:From: Gwen Schlemmer <muleup@razzolink.com>
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You don't often get email from muleup@razzolink.com. Learn why this is important

Mr. Ek,
Please reconsider Route Segment 213 of the Minnesota Energy Connection.
Until the 4/10/25 hearing the planned route was along 310th Street which is at the south
line of my property. At the hearing it was changed further to the North. This aZects my
families’ properties to the west. They do not want any power lines through the middle of
their properties and I support them.  We are willing to accept it on the edge.
Regards
Gwen Schlemmer
Attorney in Fact for Norma Schlemmer
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